
Conconully Bible Camp  

March 2025 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

April 5:  Demolition of Storage      

area on Dining Hall 

 

April 19:  Water turn on for 

Camp and general work Day 

 

May 2:  Arlington Team Arrives 

 

July 14—20 Family Camp 

 

Prayer Needs 

 

Camp Board and Committee 

Members  

The remaining staff for Family 

Camp 

 

Website 

Conconullybiblecamp.org 

 

Ways to Give: 

PO Box 1312 

Omak, WA 98841 

 

On our website 

Why I Support Conconully Bible Camp 

               Conconully Bible Camp was begun in 1924 through the leadership of the Na-
tional Holiness Association. The local founding group were sincere Christian people 
seeing a need to have a place where people could come to be under God’s influence 
much like the early day tent meetings that toured the country.  Over the years the Holy 
Spirit has drawn many to Christ through the ministry of the camp. That is why I support 
Conconully Bible Camp. There is something about being away from home and the rou-
tines of everyday life that allows the Holy Spirit to break through our busyness to give 
us time to hear the still, small voice of God. It works for all people no matter what stage 
of their relationship to Christ. Many initial commitments are made and many prayers of 
repentance and  moving up to the next step of Christian growth. Conconully Bible 
Camp is a safe place to come and talk to the Lord and to invite friends to join you. Bring 
people to camp and the Holy Spirit will do his work of drawing them closer to Christ. 
This is why the board of directors volunteers to take care of the grounds and business 
of the camp and why they provide a family camp every year. God has blessed this work 
for over a hundred years. The Board of Directors asks for your support in prayers, work 
and/or donations to keep the camp able to improve and grow and continue as a special 
place to meet with the Lord.   

Vic Elmore 

The building project for this spring is to remodel the south side of the Dining Hall. 

The dining hall has a new roof and this would complete the exterior of the building and 

give badly needed kitchen storage space, playground storage space and maintenance 

equipment space. This will require taking down the existing roof and walls that cover an 

8’x16’ area and putting up new walls and rafters followed by a matching roof. The new 

area will make a storage space of 16’x24’. The Arlington Missions Team will be here 

again the first weekend in May to work on this project. For many years CBC has been 

blessed by work volunteered by the Arlington Missions Team. They began in May of 

2015 when they built a new cabin to replace one of the old A-frames. Since then they 

have built 4 cabins, remodeled 3 more and helped put siding on ten more. As usual we 

start these projects with money in hand to complete them. Thank you for your giving 

that keeps the camp improving. Be in prayer for the Work Day on April 5 th and the other 

work time that will have to happen for us to be prepared for the Arlington team coming 

in May. The next project after this will be kitchen improvement. A committee is working 

on that plan and we will be looking at some upgrades for the kitchen area in the near 

future depending on funds available. Thank you for your faithfulness. 

Questions? Call Vic Elmore:  509-560-0459 
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